LOUISVILLE
DOWNTOWN
PARTNERSHIP

August 21, 2015

Honorable Mayor Greg Fischer
Metro Hall

527 West Jefferson Street
Louisville, KY 40202

Hon. Mayor Greg Fischer,

The Louisville Downtown Partnership is pleased to deliver to you petitions from
property owners requesting the expansion of the Louisville Downtown Management
District.

Last year property owners between 9th and 12th Streets requested that the
Partnership consider expansion of the District to support the significant investment
taking place and to help bridge the 9t Street Divide. The property owners in the
expansion area were overwhelmingly supportive. The enclosed petitions represent
47.8% of the owners of the real property and 67% of the assessed value of property
within the proposed expansion area, which exceed the minimum requirements set
forth in KRS 91.754 to expand the District.

The Downtown Partnership looks forward to providing services in this growing area
and request that you recommend Metro Council to enact legislation approving the
proposed expansion.

Sincerely,

L ¢

Rebecca Matheny
Executive Director
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